
  

 

 

 

Picnic ! A Day of Fun and Entertainment! 
 

Dear Parents,  

It is rightly said that picnic is great source of fun and enjoyment, a time to rejuvenate.  Keeping this in 

mind, we have organised a picnic as per the following : 

SR.NO. DATE DAY GRADE SHIFT VENUE 

01. 06.11.2017 Monday Sr.KG 
Morning & Afternoon 

Tiku-ji-ni-wadi, 

Thane 02. 07.11.2017 Tuesday Nursery & Jr. KG 

Interested students will have to pay Rs.850/- (Rupees Eight Hundred Fifty Only) to the respective grade 

teacher in a sealed envelope. It includes entry to the Amusement Park (No water play)     breakfast, 

lunch, Magic Show & Music.  Please send exact change with the child’s name and grade clearly written 

on it, along with ‘Parent’s Consent Form’ on or before 13.10.2017 (Friday).   

Please note: 

 Reporting time to school for the students going for picnic (Morning & Afternoon Shift)          

is 08:45 am.  

 Please send labelled water bottle and a cap in your ward’s bag. 

 School bus will be available only for pick up for regular bus students. 

 Parents will have to come to collect their ward from the school premises at 03:30 p.m. 

 Students not going for picnic will have a holiday on picnic days. 
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 “The world belongs to those who read” 
Dear Parents, 

 We at Neo Kids believe that all good habits should begin from an early age, and reading is            
no different. Early reading helps in increasing learning aptitude and also expands their 
vocabulary. So, during this vacation let us encourage our children to read and expand their 
horizon. 

 Diwali Vacation commences from 16.10.2017 (Monday) to 28.10.2017 (Saturday).                       
The school will reopen on 30.10.2017 (Monday). 

 You are also requested to send all the books given for home assignments (HA) by the teacher 
on the reopening day 30.10.2017 (Monday). 

Wishing you all a very Happy & Safe Diwali !! 
PRINCIPAL 
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